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County Board Members,

Please vote "NO” to Approving the land sale and agreements to make Yahara Hills Golf
Course a Landfill. This design has yet to be tested anywhere else so close to a densely
populated area so there are too many unknowns regarding the full impact of this new
experimental landfill and compost collection design to the quality of life, health and
safety, and property value of so many families. Our communities deserve more answers.

| grew up in Mcfarland and was happy to move back here to raise my young family. |
have three children ages 1to 6, and we hope to stay here forever. A few summers back
we had real issues with smells from the landfill, and | am concerned that moving the
landfill closer will cause more smells and affect the health of my young children. We
already see constant increases in our taxes, and | am confident that the majority of
residents in Mcfarland would be happy to pay more in taxes if it meant moving the
landfill further from our homes.

Thanks,

Andrea
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